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To: Murray & Dianne Blanchet <blanchet.tadmor@xtra.co.nz>, OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>
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Hi Di and Paul,
I have appended a copy of my report on the MBC submission contribution to the hearing held on 28 February..
There are two actions:
1. MDCA to consider coordinating the discussions on utilisation of Reserve space between interested parties  (Paul to include on the 1/3 Exec
agenda)
-Di, you will need to seek MBC approval of this initiative
2. MBC to follow up with Richard Hilton on the additional planting along the eastern side of the clubhouse
Regards
Wayne
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